
From: David Elfin <delfin@ttnews.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/8/2016 3:46:43 PM
Subject: I just talked to the press office who said you could send me a copy of Gov. Haley's letter 

to ...

… Sen Leatherman and Speaker Lucas about signing SB 1258, the roads bill, today.
 
I’d appreciate receiving the letter ASAP since I’m on deadline.
 
Thanks,
 
David Elfin
State Transportation Reporter
Transport Topics
(703) 838-1794

NOTICE: This e-mail message and any attachments to it contain confidential information and are 
intended 
 
solely for the use of the individual(s) or entities to which it is addressed. If you are not the 
 
intended recipient, or an employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the intended 
 
recipient, you are hereby notified that you are prohibited from reviewing, retransmitting, converting 
 
to hard copy, copying, disseminating, or otherwise using in any manner this e-mail or any 
attachments to it. 
 
If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender by replying to this message and 
delete 
 
it from your computer.
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